
The People’s Planet Curriculum Week 

After half term (week beginning 3rd June), we have another exciting whole 

school curriculum week planned. This themed week will incorporate Eco, 

Geography and Outdoor Learning and will look at how people in different parts 

of the world are impacting on our planet in both positive and negative ways.  

In preparation for this week, the homework (handed out today) will be to 

create your own Eco themed superhero or villain. We would like the children 

to return this after the half term holiday.  

Here is the timetable for the curriculum week: 

Monday Rainforests 

Tuesday Oceans 

Wednesday Transport 

Thursday Climate Change 

Friday The Perfect Planet 

 

As Friday will be our celebration for The People’s Planet, we would like the 

children to wear blue and green clothes to represent Earth. 

We’re very much looking forward to hearing all about your wonderful Eco 

superheros! 

Mrs Marks, Ms Condon and Miss Moule 

 


